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Winter is Here 

As the first snow made its appearance we were forced to get the winter gear out 
earlier than expected.  

What does your student need to play outside during recess?Toque, gloves, winter 
jacket, snow pants, winter boots.  

We will be outside up until the weather reaches FEELS LIKE, OR IS -29.  

 

Thank you:  

Thank you, to every single person that supported our book 
fair! We reached total sales of $3500.55 and $1291.20 will 
go to our school to buy new books. 
 



 
Welcome SRC members 

 
Meet the friendly faces from the Student 
Representative Council @ Davison school. 
These students have been picked by their 
peers to help with certain tasks in and 
around the school. Thank you Ms. Senyk & 
Mrs. Kirschman for your guidance in 
forming our leaders. 
 

 
Education Week 
 
It was a week full of fun and educating our students on exactly how important an 
education is to form their futures. Thank you to the parents and families that 
could slip away to read a book with your student before school/work started 
during Flashlight Thursday. 

  

 



Grade 6 – Take Me Outside 

Students created Andy Goldsworthy inspired nature art with found and foraged 
materials. Despite the wind, we were able to create some pretty interesting 
nature art. We even did some Fall seed sowing for a pollinator garden in the 
flower beds at the front of the school. If our seeds are successful, we should see a 
beautiful patch of Rudbeckia (Black Eyed Susan) next season! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Craft & Cooking Club 

The craft and cooking club had their first activity and it looked like they had a 
blast!  

 

 
 
 

 
 



Halloween Parade 

 

 
Pumpkin Painting – 

Grades 1-3 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 



Grade 4 Harvest Showdown 
Field Trip 
Our Grade 4 classroom had the 
opportunity to take part in the 
Harvest Showdown in Yorkton this 
year on November 1st.  They took 
part in 9 stations of Agriculture 
Education based school tours.  We 
had the opportunity to tour and 
interact with a variety of agricultural exhibits including beef, dairy, pork, canola 
crushing, power safety, bees, turkeys and a working grain elevator. The classes 
favorite parts were the privilege of watching and meeting Trick Riders and petting 
James, a 17 hands high Clydesdale!  Thank you to our parent chaperones – 
Whitney Crook, Jeniffer Stein and Melissa Lummerding 

 

Take Note: 

• Student fees, can be paid now on school cash: https://gssd.schoolcashonline.com/ . We 
accept cash, cheque, School Cash and we can set up a payment plan if required.  

• Report Cards: Report Cards will not be printed anymore. It will be posted, on the 
students’ profile, on Edsby where you can view it. Please make sure you are signed up 
for Edsby. 

• Being a Chaperone: If you want to help out and assist a group of students on a field trip, 
GSSD will need a Criminal Record Check as well as the signed Code of Conduct: (see link 
below) https://www.gssd.ca/download/425129  

 
Dates to Remember 
• November 8   Remembrance Day Service @ 11 a.m. 
• November 14   SCC AGM @ 7 p.m. 
• November 24   Report Cards Go Live! 
• November 27   We Nurture Assembly @ 1:00 p.m. 
• November 29 & 30  Conferences  
• December 14   Christmas Concert @ 7 p.m. 
• December 18   “We are Diverse” Assembly @ 10 a.m.  
• December 19   Grinch’s Breakfast (Lunch) 
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